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Santa Barbara Jury Lot Parking Changes Effective Tuesday September 3, 2024 
 
Santa Barbara, CA - Starting September 3, 2024, there is an important change to the parking 
arrangements for jurors who report to or are serving on juries in Santa Barbara, CA.  
 

Due to the construction of the new Santa Barbara County Probation building, the existing 
Garden Street lot will be permanently closed as of September 3, 2024. To accommodate this 
change, juror parking has been relocated to a new lot at 1021 Santa Barbara Street.  
 

We are committed to ensuring a smooth transition and appreciate your cooperation during this 
time. Below, you will find details regarding the new parking procedures and what to expect as 
we move forward with this adjustment. 
 

When? The new jury lot will be open and available on a limited first-come first-served basis as 
of Tuesday September 3, 2024. Parking lot hours are from 7:30 am to 5:00 pm.  
 

Where is the lot?  The lot is located at 1021 
Santa Barbara Street.   

 
 

Where do I park? Please see map of the lot and 
parking spots.  Jurors will be issued parking tags on 
their first day of service, which must be always 
displayed in their cars while in the lot. 

 
 
Questions? Call or stop by Monday – Friday from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm. The Santa Barbara Jury 
office number is 805-882-4530 and is located at 1108 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 
93101. 


